
From: Karen Giles 

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 9:20 AM 

Subject: Egyptian Area Schools Trust- Minutes of the March 20, 2013 Board of 

Mgrs & Executive Comm Mtg 

Attachments: SLC-#6910475-v1-

EgTrust_Board_of_Managers_EC_Notes_for_3_20_2013.pdf 

 

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Bookkeepers, Superintendents and Board 
of Managers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email 
in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista Gotto 
(krista.gotto@meritain.com) of Meritain Health to update the contact 
information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 
Attached are the minutes of the most recent Board of Managers and 
Executive Committee meeting. 
 
We remind you of the upcoming Board of Managers meeting to be held this 
Wednesday, May 8th, beginning at 10 a.m. at Governor’s Run in Carlyle, IL. This 
meeting will include the Benefit Committee recommendations of benefits and 
premiums for 2013/2014. We hope you will be able to attend this very 
important meeting and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 9, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 

karen.giles@meritain.com 
 

 
 

 

 

 


